No. CC0D41502-02

Dunham Associates Consulting Engineers N

April 9, 2002

Jeri Lynn

City of Rapid City, Finance Department
300 6th Street

Rapid City, SD 57701

Re:  Alcohol Consumption Permit — Journey Museum — July 25, 2002

Dear Jeri:

I represent the local chapter of the American Society of Heating, Air Conditioning, and
Refrigeration Engineers (ASHRAE). Our group will be having a regional conference in Rapid
City at the end of July. We are planning a social gathering at the Journey Museum on Thursday,
July 25, 2002, at 6pm. The event will last no later than 8pm. We have already booked the event

with the Journey Museum staff.

We would like the City’s permission to have and consume alcoholic beverages at the Journey
Museum during this event. We assure the City that this event will be professional and composed.
Furthermore, although most if not all of those attending this event will be of legal dinking age, we
will ensure that alcoholic beverages will be consumed by only those attendees 21 years of age or

older.

The Journey Museum staff requires official notification of the City’s decision in this matter. Any
necessary documentation needs to be issued to ASHRAE Black Hills Chapter and sent to my
attention at Dunham Associates, Inc., so that I may forward it to the Journey Museum staff.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

DUNHAM ASSOCIATES, INC.

Hpt”—

Mike Blount

615
12th Street

Rapid City
South Dakota
57701-2615

Tel: 605-737-3800
Fax: 605-737-3859
dunhamassociates.com
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